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2017 Officers 
Cliff Gibbons, President 

Ashley Salzo, Vice President 
Nancy Stein, Treasurer 

Bill Vavricka, Recording Secretary 
Joseph Bertuglia,  Corresponding Secretary  

 2017 Membership Form  

2017 Board of Directors 
James Bruno 

James DiGiovanna 
Paul Llobell 
Chris Stein 

Tom Vicedomin 
Joanne Kukenis 

Tony Blumestetter  

        Next General Meeting: 
 

TBD: Please check the website for  

Updates and make sure you are on our 

Eblast list…. 

 

Holiday Lighting committee meeting: 

Sept 27th, 7pm GRFD 

We need your help!!! 

Name(s):______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Street Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
P.O. Box #: _____________________  Home Phone #: ____________________________  Years in GR: ____________________ 
 
Email Address : _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Interested in joining a GRCA Committee? __________________ If yes, please circle committee(s) of interest: 
 

Events  Welcoming  Beautification  Communications 
  
Interested in donating to a GRCA Committee? ________________ If yes, please circle and write the amount. 

 
$_______ Events $_______ Welcoming  $_______ Beautification $_______ Communications 

 
 
Suggestions/Ideas for GRCA: ____________________________________________________________________________________  

Membership Dues 
 

 January 2017-December 2017 - $25 Silver/ $50 Gold / $100 Platinum 
 
 
Membership Option:  ________ Silver         ________ Gold ________ Platinum  

 
*Great River Fire Department Members:  Silver Waived / $25 Gold / $75 Platinum* 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

Please Send Application and Check Payable To: 

Great River Community Association 

P.O. Box 13 · Great River · New York · 11739 
or PAY ONLINE @grca11739@gmail.com 

Daylight Savings: 

 

 Sunday, November 

5th  

The GRCA would like to announce our newest 

officer and board member, Bill Vavricka to the 

appointed position of recording secretary. We 

thank you for your dedication and commitment to 

the community!!.  
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FD/LT GOLD PLATINUM 

 

Acocella, Pete & Patty 

Bauer, John & Lori 

Beatty, John & Lorraine 

Begun, Mard & Donna 

Burke, Angelina & Patrick 

Carino, Pete & Christine 

Carney, John Kevin & Carol 

Chamberlain, Kevin & Noreen 

Crowe, Nick & Lorrie 

Cutler, Bob & Lauren 

DeNapoli, Tom & Pat 

Ferland,Mr. & Mrs. Bret J. 

Flynn, Scott & Eileen 

Fox, John & Meredith 

Garbarino, Phyllis 

Gillies, Kathleen & Robert 

Gormley, Marilyn & Bill 

Gradante, Bill & Kathleen 

Guinaw, Jim & Carol 

Hallowed, John & Meg 

Hayden, Steven & Brenda 

Hernandez, Carlos 

Hopkins, Jeffrey 

Jones, Dave & Janet 

Jones, Thomas & Jacqueline 

Kersch, Barbara & Bob 

Lawless, Stephen & Karen 

Lozinski, Stan & Ellen 

MacMahon, Brian & Terri 

Maretsky, David & Carolyn 

McCarthy, Carolyn 

McGovern, Anthony 

McKee, Doris & Al 

Morrell, Jack & Barbara  

Naftal, Mary 

O'Connor, James & Maureen 

Pabón, Angel L & Dinoria 

Papal, Sean & Theresa 

Papayani, John & Athena 

Renganeschi, Rick & Janet 

Rooney, Donna & James 

Sallie, Ed & Linda 

Scalise, Peter & Kim 

Schauss, Frances & Peter 

Schneider, Peggy 

Shaw/Knudsen, Fergus & Ruth 

Single, Robert C. 

Single, William 

Talamo, Gil & Liz 

Theo, Theodore & Janice 

Vaca, Laura & Efren 

Valva, Robert & Ellen 

Verde, Craig  & Gina 

Verdino, Carmine & Laura 

Vetter, John R. 

Wilker, Jay 

Bishop, James 

Boyle, Phil 

Carino, Frank 

Chicarelli, Mike 

Daniele, Joseph 

DiGiovanna, James & Karen 

Erhard Jr., Alfred 

Gormley, William 

Howard, Robert F. 

Keup, Gunter 

Leibbrandt, Henry 

Llobell III, Paul 

Manzella, Michael 

O’Connor, David 

Orgera, James 

Potter, Thomas 

Salzo, Eric 

Sansone, Karen & Thomas 

Schneider, Larry 

Seekamp, Bob 

Sudano, Robert 

Sundin, Harold 

Verdino, Brian 

Viniotis, Michael 

Vogel Jr., William 

Aloise, Robert 

Barsch, Gerard & Bridget 

Boeri, James & Donna 

Brown, Chrissy & Jimmy 

Bruno, James & Kristy 

Curtin, Rose Mary & Jerry 

DeLesia, Louis 

Dugan, Robert & Claudine 

Eide (Spina), Bjorn & Lori 

Gibbons, Cliff & ChrisAnn 

Gibbons, Ron & Ellen 

Gibbons, Ron & Gigi 

Gilmore, Angela & Mark 

King, John & Sinead 

Lipari, Alan 

Llewellyn, Richard & Irene 

Llobell, Paul & Barbara 

Peras, Shanna & Renee 

Petrelli, Christine & Frank 

Phelan, Jim  & Marge 

Pickney, Christian & Amanda 

Schmid, John & Michelle 

Seshadri, Padma & Rajagpal 

Stein, Nancy & Chris 

Tardi, James & Lori 

Tonyes, Natalie 

Tonyes, Richard & Sonya 

Tonyes, Richard Jr. & Monica 

Varone, James & Tina 

Wallace, Dan & Becky 

Wodicka, Scott & Jane 

Zwick, Deborah 

Christmas Tree Lighting 

 Saturday, December 2, 2017 
  Emmanuel Episcopal Church 
NEW LOCATION FOR 2017!!! Please join the committee, we cannot do this without your help. 

   Sept 27th, 7PM @ GRFD  

 

 

Menorah  Lighting  
 Tuesday, December 12, 2017  
  Memorial Park Great River Gazette printed by  

Good MoJo Printing 

169 Islip Avenue 
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Great River Community Association 2017 Members  

 

Silver 

Alessi, Dan & Jennifer Gallipoli, Nicholas & Kimberly Pabon, Angel L. & Dinora 

Allen, Lucille & Ruggiero, Pauline Garbarino, Phyllis M. Paglino, Jack & Joan 

Allen, Samantha & Joshua Garrett, Diane & Thomas Panzner, Maryann 

Barto, Erin & Chris Giannini, Joe & Maureen Pechin, Joan 

Bassen, Randy & Michelle  Graziano, Anthony & Robyn Perino, Joseph & Diane 

Bast, Bill & Regina Hill, Kenneth & Nancy Popovich, Peter & Heather 

Baum, Susan & Eric Hofrichter, Peter & Linda Purdy, Robert & Carol 

Baylis, Jane & Bob Hopkins, Carol & Tim Quinn, Janet & Dan 

Bertuglia, Joseph Hynes, Stephanie & Dennis Regula, Ken & Deborah 

Bertuglia, Joseph G.  Ingenito, Eileen Rogers, Christopher & Kathaleen 

Blank, Ted & Leslie Irace, Nancy & Greg Ross, Tom & Christine 

Blatz, Wayne & Lyons, Kathleen Jack, Karen & Andrew Rottkamp, Denise & Larry 

Bleess, Lynn & Gallagher, Betty Kaplan, Colleen & Steve Sadowski, Stanley & Elizabeth 

Bloom, Jonathan & Olga Kloefkorn, Karen & Al Salcedo, German & Marina 

Blumenstetter, Tony & Kukenis, JoAnn Knippler, Lynne Scrio, Salvatore & Jacqueline 

Bowman, Ken & Marylyn Kopp, Paul & Valerie Scully, Pat 

Brabender, Gia & Christian Kramer, Jack & Eileen Shaw, Fergus & Knudsen, Roth 

Brown, Peter & Jeanette Kreuscher, Jim & Jennifer Shulman, Ellen  

Bruno, Ann & John Labbate, J.R. & Keri  Sidoti, June & Tony 

Businski, Mark & Bonnie LaRosa, Stephen & Inge Smith, Peter & Barbara  

Canavan, Edward & Anne Leonard, Richard & Jacqueline Soltes, Rich & Toni 

Carpluk, Christina Leslie, Allison / Sullivan, Timothy Spatafora, Maureen 

Carrara, Lil Longo, Joe & Donna Staebler, Lawrence & Nancy 

Cenenelli, Fran & Dave Magnifico, Molly Taormina, Joseph (Jay) & Rita 

Cirillo, Raffaela & Teuschler, Carl Mahoney, Bill & Debbie Tegins, John 

Colarossi, Richard & Rosalie Maimoni, Francis  Thornell, Patricia L. 

Connolly, Steven & Vera Manley, Robert Thornell-Martin, Gwendolyn 

Czynski, Ludomir & Fracesca  Mauner, Charlie & Irene Timberpoint Pro Shop - A.C. Golf Inc. 

Dahl, Robert & Darcy Maurelis, Rita & Nick Trigg, Arlene & Steve 

Damore, Donald & Linda McBride, Mike & Jeanne Valva, Virginia 

Dattero, Anthony McCarthy, Virgina Vavricka, William & Mary 

Denton, Howard McGlone, Paul Vicedomini, Tom 

Desiderio, Joe & Kathleen McGoldrick, Kathleen & Burke, Chris Vollmuth, Wendy & Tom 

DeVito, George & Shawn Meehan, Brian & Laura Von Seggern,Vanessa 

DiGioia, Donna & Lou Mehner, Richard & Laurie Weber, Kathryn 

Dolan, Monique H & Thomas Mercogliano, Christine Westley, Rose Ann 

Domozych, Robert & Stacy Merida, Mitch & Jamie Winter, Joseph & Melanie 

Donovan, Gabrielle & Kevin Mottl, Adele Zawyrucha, Susan & Tom 

Drake, Jan & Chris Neville, Jeanne & Jacque Zummo, Tom & Nicole 

Duffy, Tom & Peg Nwaiser, Zuhair & Yvette  

Durso, Theodora O'Connor, Victoria  

Emmanuel Episcopal Church O'Neill, Dennis & Patricia  

Feldscher, Robert & Laurie O'Neill, Michael & Theresa  

Ferrara, Robert & Karen O'Shea, Rosina & Shane  

Flood, Anita & Jim   

Fonseca, Peter & Susan   

Forlizz, Heather & Christopher   

Frasca, Vinny & Debbie   

Fuss, Don & Claudine   

Suffolk County Marathon  October 29, 2017 

 
After several neighbors complained about the  

inconvenience of the marathon route, the County and  

organizers have agreed to “limit” this inconvenience by allowing 

residents to leave the neighborhood during the race & also  

dedicated a phone # (631-852-5119) to facilitate this.  Several 

other measures will be taken such as electronic sign board  

placement for reminding residents, Target Code messaging  & 

increased patrols on race day.  The GRCA will keep everyone 

informed so that  it minimizes the  

inconvenience 

 

Marathon Command Post has been identified for use by Great 

River residents on October 29th if they have issues entering or 

leaving the community  that day.    

 

The number is: 631-852-5119  

 

Join a GRCA Committee Today! 

 

One of the best ways to get involved, 
make a difference and meet new people in 
our community is to join one of our won-

derful committees. These committees are 
responsible for maintaining a close, friend-

ly and beautiful place to live!  
 

Some of our offered committees: 
Welcoming Committee 

Membership Committee 
Social Events Committee 
Beautification Committee 

 
If you are interested in becoming involved 

in a specific committee within our town, 
please contact 

greatriver11739@gmail.com for more in-
formation.  

 
Please note this is a volunteer opportunity 

and you only need to provide your time 
when you are able to help.  

 
Town of Islip Garbage Pick-Up Regulations 

 
There have been numerous complaints within the Great River Commu-

nity about neighbors putting garbage out over  
holiday weekends and several days before the scheduled pick-up date. 

This not only hinders the appearance of our  
beautiful community but it also encourages non-residents to drive 

around our community to “garbage pick” bringing 
 unnecessary attention and jeopardizing the safety our community.  

 
Garbage should not be put out earlier than 4:30PM the 

day before your scheduled garbage pick-up.  
 
WRAP DAY IS WEDNESDAY, PLEASE RECYCLE... 

 
Should you have any additional questions or wish to report garbage be-
ing left out for days, please contact the Department of Environmental 

Control at 631-224-5645. 

A
b

o
u

t
 t

o
w

n
 

 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please visit the 
Great River Fire Department website at 

www.greatriverfire.com or facebook 
page at https://www.facebook.com/

greatriverfire/ 

Street Sweeping 

The Town of Islip is planning 

to start  Sweeping the Great 

River Community on or 

around: 

 September 7, 2017.  

Town of Islip Noise Ordinance Information 
 

There have also been several complaints within the Great River Commu-
nity about lawnmowers and other outdoor machinery being used prior to 
allowed time by the Town of Islip Code. For your convenience and infor-
mation, we have condensed the information found on the Town of Islip 

website in regards to this Code to make sure we are all informed and work 
as a community to abide by these Codes.  

 
Noise from operation of machinery/construction should 

take place between the hours of : 
7:00AM-8:00PM on weekdays and  

10:00AM – 5:00PM on Sundays.  State or Federal holidays 
follow a Sunday schedule.  

 
If you have any further questions about these Town of Islip Codes you 

may visit their website http://www.islipny.gov and go to E-Services, 
Town Code. You may also contact the Division of Law Enforcement 

with any noise complaints and/or questions at (631) 224-5375.   

PASTA NIGHT 

Saturday, October 7 @ 5:30 P.M.  

 

    Donations to be paid at the door: Adult $15/

Children $5 

 

1st Blue Mass 

Sunday October 8th @ 9:30 A.M. 

 

All law enforcement, firefighters & first 

 responders are invited with families and 

friends 

@ 

Emmanuel Episcopal Church  
 

mailto:greatriver11739@gmail.com
tel:631-224-5645
http://www.greatriverfire.com
https://www.facebook.com/greatriverfire/
https://www.facebook.com/greatriverfire/
http://www.islipny.gov
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Proud 

to represent the 

Great River 

Community 

 

 
SUFFOLK COUNTY LEGISLATOR 

TOM CILMI 
 

WWW.TOMCILMI.COM 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Waterfront Dining on the  
Connetquot River 

 
Happy Hour / Special Occasions  

Great Weekday Specials 
 
 

 
www.thesnapperinn.com  /  631-859-0248 

Local things to do….. 
 
Multimedia Art Exhibit: Trees  
Bayard Cutting Arboretum– Various dates through September and October 
  
Bayard Cutting Arboretum In Great River, Ny Is Proud To Sponsor A Multimedia Art Exhibit  For The Fourth Year In 
A Row Has Been Holding A Series Of Watercolor Workshops And Lunch At The Arboretum. For This Show She Will 
Be Exhibiting 20 New Watercolors And Is Collaborating With Tree Photographer, Sue Miller And Jewelry Artist, Gail 
Neuman. Sue And Gail, Aka The "two Wired Artists", Have Joined Together To Create "tree Sculptures." Together 
They Bring The Outside Beauty Of The Bayard Cutting Arboretum, Into The Manor House Gallery.  
 
Art Show On The Great Lawn  
Sagtikos Manor, Bay Shore—September 23rd 11-4 
 
Come And View Original Fine Artwork Created By Local Artists. Meet Our Wonderful Artists And Admire Their Tal-
ents. You Just May Be Inspired To Purchase A One Of A Kind Piece Of Art. Artists Who Would Like To Participate 
Can Find A Registration Form On The Sagtikos Manor Website. Visitors To The Show Are Free To View. 
http://sagtikosmanor.org/events.html 
 
Town of Islip Apple Festival 
Islip Grange– 10 Broadway Ave-Sayville Oct 21, 10-4:30 
 
The Town of Islip’s Annual Apple Festival has been nominated for the Bethpage Federal Credit Union 2016 Best Festi-
val of Long Island.  Enjoy this spectacular free fair which has the flavor of an old time harvest festival.  Nearly 300 
craft and merchandise vendors, local businesses with a variety of food vendors and a Kids Fun Zone with crafts and 
pumpkin picking will be available for a day of fun filled shopping. Continuous entertainment and many free hands on 
exhibitors will be available for everyone to enjoy. For information, call the Town of Islip Cultural Affairs Office  

http://WWW.TOMCILMI.COM
http://www.TomCilmi.com
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Fall is a good time to inspect your car battery, making 
sure the cables and terminals are snug, and retighten 
as necessary for good contact. If your connections are 
dirty or    showing a lot of corrosion, disconnect and 
clean them with a wire brush or cleaning tool. Be 
aware that when you disconnect the      battery, you 
may have to re-enter a security code in your radio or 
navigation system. If you have a sealed, maintenance-
free battery with no removable caps, there's little else 
you need to do. If your battery has removable caps, 
check the water level periodically, and refill with dis-
tilled water as needed.  

Should You Choose a Stationary or Portable 
Generator? 

 
The choice boils down to cost vs. convenience. If you want to be 

ready for any power outage anytime, nothing beats a station-

ary generator. Once it’s installed, it just fires up automatically when 

needed. But most people choose a portable generator because it 

costs far less and is simpler to set up. 

Fall is the perfect time to get all of your home maintenance and winter prep-
aration projects done. It is the time of year when things cool off and it gives 
you the best opportunity for accomplishing all you need to before the cold 
winter months. 
 
Help get your home ready for winter with these fall maintenance tips: 
 
1. Check windows and doors: This is one of the easiest ways to save on 
winter energy bills and keep your house from getting cold. Make sure there 
are not cracks, leaks or air coming through the window sills or door frames. 
 
2. Clean you heating and air conditioning: Having your air condition-
er and heater units cleaned twice a year- spring and fall- will help your fami-
ly stay healthier and expand the life of your units. A professional cleaning is 
inexpensive and takes a very short amount of time. 
 
3. Check your fireplace: Many people still use wood burning or gas fire-
places in the winter. Do a visual inspection of your fireplace to make sure 
that it is in good working order. Give it a test run at some point in the fall, 
before it gets too cold, to make sure that it will be functioning in the winter. 
 
4. Clean your water heater: You can clean your water heater by simply 
draining it. Allow all of the water in the tank to come out. This will get rid of 
any buildup that is in the heater due to sediment and will help prevent it 
from building up during the winter. 
 
5. Protect your hose: To keep your garden hose from freezing and crack-
ing empty it completely and disconnect it from the spigot. Moving it inside 
is also a good idea to help prevent your hose from freezing and getting de-
stroyed. 
 
6. Check your roof: When prepping maintaining your home it is im-
portant to start from the bottom up. Take a look at your roof- even from the 
ground- and see if there are any missing shingles or holes in the roof. Make 
sure your gutters are clear of leaves, sticks and debris. 
 


